
SSMU 
Catering 

Menu
Custom orders are available 
upon request.
Prices do not include sales tax. 
Orders must be made two 
business days in advance.
Please advise of of any 
allergies and/or intolerances. 



breakfast

01
TO CAFFEINE OR NOT 

TO CAFFEINE 

Coffee and or tea, milk,
sugar, cups & stir sticks. 

 
$1.75/person 

 
 

02
BRIGHT & EARLY

Assorted mini croissants
and chocolatines, coffee
and/or tea, milk, sugar,

cups & stir sticks. 

$3.75/person 

03
CONTINENTAL 

Assorted mini croissants
and chocolatines, coffee
and/or tea, milk, sugar,

cups, stir sticks, fruit
platter, and orange

juice. 

$7.50/person 04
BIG BOY BREAKFAST

Assorted mini croissants
and chocolatines, coffee
and/or tea, milk, sugar,

cups, stir sticks, fruit
platter, orange juice,
buttermilk pancakes,
breakfast potatoes &

scrambled eggs. 

$11.50/person 

Minimum 10
people per order 



platters

06
CHEDDAR CHEESE PLATTER

Delicious cubes of
cheddar cheese served

with crostinis. 
 

$42 
 

07
MIXED CHEESE PLATTER 

Assortment of oka, brie,
cheddar & goat cheese
served with crostinis. 

$52

08
CRUNCHY BREAK

Assorted vegetable
platters served with a

delicious dip. 
(Serves 8-10) 

$35

10
COOKIE MONSTER

An assorted mix of fresh
baked cookies. 
(Serves 8-10) 

$35 
  

09
ASSORTED WRAPS

•Smoked Meat &
Mustard 

•Ham & Cheddar Cheese 
•Turkey &Lettuce 

•Hummus &Grilled
Vegetables 

$45

11
PARTY SANDWICH

•Chicken Salad 
•Ham Salad 
•Egg Salad 

(48 wedges) 

$28

14
FIESTA 

Corn tortillas with salsa
& sour cream. 
(Serves 8-10) 

$26

12
FALAFEL & HUMMUS

Vegetarian friendly
falafel served with a

hummus dip  

$40

13
MINI MEATBALL

Corn tortillas with salsa
& sour cream. 
(Serves 8-10) 

$26

15
PITA & TZATZIKI

Greek style pita wedge’s
served with a tzatziki

dip. 

$26

05
FRUIT PLATTER

A platter or beautiful
seasonal fresh fruit. 

(Serves 8-10) 
 

$35 



hot stations

16
BBQ CHICKEN LEG

Served with piri-piri
sauce & a choice of

garden salad or rice. 
  

$9.95/person 

19
PASTA

Spaghetti, Rigatoni or
Fusilli along with your

choice or sauce;
primavera pesto,

vegetarian tomato or
classic tomato sauce.   

$10.95/person 

17
MAC & CHEESE

Classic extra-gooey mac
& cheese. 

 
$8.95/person

20
TACOS

Assemble your own tacos
with a choice of chicken,

pulled pork or grilled
vegetables. Dress your

tacos with an assortment
of onions, peppers,

jalapenos, salsa and sour
cream. 

. 
$12.95/person 

 

18
BBQ PULLED PORK

Delicious pulled pork in
BBQ sauce served with

buns and coleslaw.  

$12.95/person 

21
VEGGIE CURRY STIR 

FRY

Assorted veggies & tofu
stir fried and finished
with a red Thai curry
sauce served with rice.  

$10.95/person 

Minimum 10
people per order 



hors d'oeuvres

22
MINI BEEF 

WELLINGTON 
BITES

23
MINI QUICHE 

FLORENTINE & 
LORRAINE

25
FIG & GOAT 

CHEESE 
CROWN PUFF 

PASTRY

29
VARIETY 

ASSORTMENT 
NO.1 

•Mini vegetable spring
rolls 

•Vegetable spot stickers 
•Vegetable samosas 

•Shrimp purses 

24
LAC BROME 

DUCK & 
MANDARIN 

WRAPPED IN 
PHYLLO

26
TOMATO 

BRUSCHETTA ON 
CROSTINI 

27
CHEESE 

TORTELLINI 
SKEWER + PESTO 

DRIZZLE 

28
CAPRESE 

SKEWER WITH 
GRAPE 

TOMATOES, 
BOCCONCINI & 

BASIL 

30
VARIETY 

ASSORTMENT 
NO.2

•Mini wrap bites with
salsa & cream cheese 

•Roasted vegetable with
hummus 

•Cold cuts & cheese 
 

$15/dozen (minimum order of three-dozen)



side salads

31
MIXED BEAN

$30/bowl (Serves 8-10)

32
MEDITERANEAN 

PASTA

33
CREAMY 
PASTA

34
COLESLAW

35
MIXED 
GREEN

35
GREEK



eventsadmin@ssmu.ca 
514-398-8966


